
December 27, 2016 

Tuesday, December 27, 2016 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 

a.m. with Supervisors Carpenter, Brock & Stevenson present and accounted for; Chairman Stevenson 

presiding. 

Assistant County Engineer, Pam Olson, presented to the Board quotes for two new four wheel drive, 

extended cab, eight ft. box pickups. 

Noble Ford  (Ford)   $28,670.42   X2  $57,340.84 

Noble Ford  (Chevy) $29,800.00 X2 $59,600.00 

Bob Brown Chevrolet  $29,297.00 X2 $58,594.00 

Steve Link Ford   $30,850.00 X2 $61,700.00 

Motion by Brock, seconded by Carpenter to approve the purchase of two new Ford pickups from 

Noble Ford for a total price of $57,340.84. 

YEA: CARPENTER, BROCK, STEVENSON 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to approve a liquor license for Westwood Municipal Golf 

Course for 2017. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to approve a liquor license for Exit 173, Inc. (Kellduff 5 & 

10) for 2017. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

Motion by Brock, seconded by Carpenter to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for 12/20/2016. 

YEA: CARPENTER, BROCK, STEVENSON 

There were no Board appointments. 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to adjourn the Tuesday, December 27, 2016 meeting of the 

Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

 

_____________________________________   _____________________________________ 
    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor     Denny Stevenson, Chairman 


